
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           9
th
 December 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  

 
Next week the Infants will perform their nativity, ‘Born in a Barn’. Today I had the pleasure 
of watching the dress rehearsal which was fantastic. I know that you will all be very proud 

parents when you watch the nativity performances next week. 
 

Question of the week: If you could give a goodwill gesture to someone, what would you 
give (or do) and why? 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. Hope to see you all at the Christmas fayre tomorrow, 12-2 pm. 

 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

Infant Nativity DVD 

 
FoNS will be filming the infant nativity. 

Order forms are on the class website and 

dojo. 

Please return all orders with full payment 

(cheques payable to FoNS by Friday 13th 

December. 

 

If you do not wish your child to be filmed 

for the DVD please let us know by 

returning the form on the letter that has 

been sent home with all infants today. 
 

F.O.N.S News 

Huge thanks for all the donations of 

toys, chocolates and bottles for the 

Christmas Fayre. 
 

Looking forward to seeing you all at the: 
 

Christmas Fayre 

 

Norton Village Hall 

 

Saturday 7th December 

 

From 12 until 2 
 

 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/Dojo: 
 
Nativity dvd order form 

Social/ Emotional: In book bags: 
 

Infant Nativity DVD 
letter 

 
After School Clubs 

 
All teacher led clubs have now finished for this 
term except Marathon Club which will continue 

until the end of term. 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but an extra 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     


